
MILFORD PUBLIC LIBRARY 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

MINUTES OF JANUARY 2, 2013 
 
 
 
The Milford Public Library Board of Directors Meeting scheduled for January 2, 2013 at 7:30 
p.m. was cancelled due to the lack of a quorum. 

 
 

 
 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
      Joanne Sharretto, Clerk to the Board   
       
      Mrs. Linda Creedon, Secretary 
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